
From: Prosper, Terrie D.
Sent: 4/16/2013 10:44:33 AM

Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); 
Malashenko, Elizaveta! (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: FW: CPUC Natural Gas Safety Symposium Invitation and Agenda

FYI

From: Franke, Sara [mailto:SFranke@semprautilities.com]
Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2013 10:44 AM 
To: Prosper, Terrie D.
Subject: RE: CPUC Natural Gas Safety Symposium Invitation and Agenda

Thank you so much for the invitation. Unfortunately, I will not be able to attend as I will be 
participating in a safety congress for my employees that is taking place at the same time.

Thanks again and I will look forward to following up with my colleagues who will be attending 
the Safety Symposium.

Sara

Sara Franke

Director, Pacific Region

Southern California Gas Company

(310) 605-7940 - office

(951) 642-1515 - cell

SB GT&S 0022996

mailto:elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:SFranke@semprautilities.com


sfranketctisemprautilities. com

From: Prosper, Terrie D. fmailto:terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.qov1
Sent: Thursday, April 04, 2013 6:17 PM 
To: Prosper, Terrie D.
Subject: CPUC Natural Gas Safety Symposium Invitation and Agenda

Hello,

Attached please find an invitation to a Natural Gas Safety Symposium from Brigadier General (CA) Jack 
Hagan, Director of the California Public Utilities Commission’s Safety and Enforcement Division.

The Symposium, titled Forging a New Vision of Safety in California, is May 7-8, 2013, in San Francisco. 
The attached letter of invitation and agenda provide more information, including how to register.

Thank you, and please let me know if you have any questions.

Terrie Prosper

Director, News and Public Information Office

California Public Utilities Commission

(415) 703-2160

tdp@cpuc.ca.qov

Facebook I Twitter I www.cpuc.ca.gov
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